
 

                

               

 

 

9th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Wednesday 14th March the photographers, Braiswick will be in school to take Year 6 individual leavers 

and whole School class photographs. 

 

Please be aware that if your child is absent there will be no other opportunity for a photo to be taken.  

 

Please make sure that your child/children come to school wearing their  school uniform with red 

cardigan/sweatshirt or fleece if you have them. 

 

Proofs will be sent home as soon as we receive them in school.  However, there is no obligation to 

purchase. Orders received after the deadline will incur a surcharge and may need to be sent directly to 

Braiswick 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

School Office 

 
Head of School: Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia paratus’ 
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